Order of Service – Sunday Morning, August 9, 2020
Worship Music Leader: Zach Lane
Deacon of the week: Ralph Thelen
Missionary Update: Rolland & JoAnn Smith
Service Theme: The Foolishness of the Gospel
For we must all appear before the judgment seat of Christ, so that each one may be recompensed for his deeds in the body, according to what he has done, whether good or bad. (2 Corinthians 5:10)
(Verse of the month for August)
Prelude 
Responsive Reading – Isaiah 53:1-6
Congregational Singing
	Praise him, Praise him
[bookmark: _Hlk47613124]Welcome/Announcements/Prayer – Ralph Thelen
[bookmark: _Hlk47613139]Missionaries of the Week – Rolland & JoAnn Smith
Congregational Singing
	Not in Me
	Jesus Paid it All
	Holy is the Lord
Special Music – Brian Powell
[bookmark: _Hlk47613144]Message – The Foolishness of the Gospel - Pastor Andy Mooren 
Congregational Singing
	Amazing Grace
Closing Prayer

Thank you for joining us this morning.  We hope you will find it a blessing. We encourage you to maintain a degree of social distancing (six feet) from others that are not part of your own household. The Walker Room is open for overflow. You can also listen to the service on your FM Radio at 87.9 if you prefer to stay in your car.

[bookmark: _Hlk42772836]Prayer Requests and Special Needs - God answers prayer. If you have a prayer request, please pass it on to me or your deacon. And, if you have a need, please let us know. We may be able to help. Whether the need involves things around the house, picking up groceries, or financial needs, we want to help if we can! The love of Christ lives within His people, and it is a blessing when we can serve Him by serving one another.

Bulletin Announcements need to be submitted to the church office by 10:00 a.m. on Thursday mornings at the latest. 
This Week’s Calendar
Worship Committee Meeting- Sunday at 4:30 p.m.
Men’s Bible Study -– Monday at 6:30 p.m.
Prayer Meeting – Wednesday at 6:30 p.m.
Outreach Committee Meeting – Thursday at 6:30 p.m.

Are you praying for unsaved family members, neighbors, co-workers and friends?  God cares about all the people of the world.  In fact, the Bible says that “He does not wish for any to perish but for all to come to repentance (2 Peter 3:9).  But the Bible makes it clear that upon death people go for judgment, and those who don’t know Christ will face eternal condemnation.  Our hearts should weep for the lost!  Pray that God will reach into their lives with the saving gospel and they will turn from their sin in repentance and faith.  Pray that God might use you or bring someone else into their lives who will witness to the truth so that they can be saved. 

Youth Parents Meeting – There will be a meeting for all teen parents on Sunday evening, August 30 at 5:30 p.m.  See Matt or Maggie Austin for more information.

Youth Meetings are planned to resume on Sunday, September 13.  Pray for Matt & Maggie Austin as they make plans.

Bulletin – Did you know you can download the bulletin from our website – usually before the weekend!  Sometimes you may want to check the calendar or get an update on what’s happening at church.  If you didn’t make it to church or lost your bulletin you can follow the link from our website (galileesaranac.com) to check out the latest bulletins.  Usually, the bulletin is posted by Friday for the following Sunday.  Questions?  See Karalyn Mooren

An Outreach Committee Meeting will be held on Thursday, August 13 at 6:30 p.m.  Do you have a burden for the unsaved?  New committee members are needed!  For more information contact Curt Chadwick or Pastor Andy.

It’s time again! Everyone who works with children or teens in any of our programs (Sunday School, Nursery, Awana, Youth, etc.) must update their Child Protection Policy credentials annually.  It’s not difficult.  If at all possible, please stay after church on Sunday August 23.  Casey Wood will lead in reviewing our policy, showing a short video, and making sure everyone is certified to serve in our kids ministry over the coming year.  Questions?  See Casey.
Decisions – Prayer Requests
Please complete your name and address on the reverse side and check all that apply.)

· I am making a first-time commitment to Christ
· I am renewing my commitment to Christ
· I am interested in being baptized
· I am interested in becoming a member of Galilee Baptist Church
· I am interested in one-on-one Bible study 

I would like information on:

· How to become a Christian
· How to become a member
· Family activities
· Adult ministries
· Youth ministries
· Children’s ministries
· Music Ministries

Other:  

· I would like a visit from the pastor.
· I would like more information about Galilee.

Prayer Request:
________________________________________________________
____________________________ 
____________________________
Include this request in the printed church prayer bulletin?

Yes ___     ⁭No ___



Guest Response CardLast Week’s Giving:    General Fund			   $5,514.13
                                       Missions			      $840.00
Balances:                        General Fund		               $25,696.34			Benevolence Fund	                 $3,886.19




Date: _______________________

Mr.  ____   Mrs. ____    Ms.  _____

Name: ______________________

Address: ____________________

City: _______________ St: _____

Zip: ________________________

Phone______________________

E-Mail: ______________________

Age Group:
___ Jr. High        ___ Sr. High
___19-25 yrs.     ___ 26-35 yrs.
___ 36-50 yrs.    ___ 51-64 yrs.
___ 65+ yrs.

Children living at home (names & ages):
_____________  ______________

_____________  ______________

Please check one:
___ First time visitor
___ Returning visitor

I am: ____ looking for a church home
____  just visiting
____  an out-of-town guest

I am visiting with ______________

[bookmark: _Hlk42772387][bookmark: _Hlk42773023]
Quarterly Financial Statements are available in the church office. Thank you to everyone who helps support the ministry of our church family!  God has used you to faithfully meet our financial needs during the pandemic.

Awana news - 2 Timothy 2:15 – “Study to show thyself approved unto God, a workman who needeth not to be ashamed, rightly dividing the word of truth.” Many of you probably recognize this as the Awana theme verse. We are looking forward to the start of Awana club this year, though at this time, we are not sure what it will look like. Please be in prayer for this ministry - that we will be able to meet in person, that we will be able to reach out into our community with the Gospel message so lives will be changed. Also, please be in prayer about your participation in Awana as a clubber or leader.  More info regarding leaders meeting and registration will follow soon. Awana is offering an online training free of charge. Any leaders/helpers who are interested can register at this site: httfps://www.awana.org/awana-basics-online  Galilee's Awana missionary Brian Jenks will be involved in the training on Aug.10th but, there are numerous other opportunities to sign up if this date does not work out. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Robert Insley at 616-894-0924 or Insley11@gmail.com

Please save the monthly prayer bulletins for prayer requests and information about birthdays and anniversaries.  Updates will be posted in the weekly bulletin or brought to your attention during the morning service.

Prayer Request Updates

John Bateman – Pray for his heart health after a flareup in a-fib problems.
Sue Frank – Continue to pray for Sue’s recovery and healing after a great deal of pain from her recent knee replacement.
Marilyn Race is recovering from her recent ear surgery and will get the packing removed from her ear on Monday.  Pray for good restoration to better hearing.
Jim Stuart – Pray for his recovery after his recent heart surgery.
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